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I OPPOSE HB3940.  The money Oregonians pay in bottle deposit money is THEIR 

money!  I pay the deposit, and choose to get my money back.  If someone chooses 

not to get their money back, that is their choice.  DO NOT turn my bottle deposit into 

a tax, which by law is supposed to be voted on by the taxpayers--not crammed down 

our throats by the legislature in the guise of a "surcharge" for wildfire prevention and 

response.  As if Oregon is going to spend the money wisely even if this bill passes.  

Our forests will still go up in flames due to horrible lack of prevention (management).   


